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Stafsholt for Senate Announces Farm Bureau Endorsement 
Local Farmers support State Representative Rob Stafsholt in his run for State Senate 

 
State Representative Rob Stafsholt announced another key endorsement today from the 
Wisconsin Farm Bureau Federation.  A panel of five local Farm Bureau members chose to 
unanimously endorse Rep. Stafsholt after meeting with both candidates for the 10th Senate 
District.   
 
“As a fourth generation family farmer, I understand the struggles Wisconsin farmers 
have been facing,” said Stafsholt.  “I am proud to receive this endorsement from my 
neighbors and fellow farmers in the Wisconsin Farm Bureau.” 
 
“During my time serving in the State Assembly I have worked hard to represent the 29th 
Assembly District’s farms.  Broadband access, market expansion for our products and 
rural road infrastructure are crucial in our area.  I am looking forward to continuing to 
support those measures as the Senator for the 10th Senate District.” 
 
Representative Stafsholt serves as State Representative for Wisconsin’s 29th Assembly 
District.  He is running as a candidate for Wisconsin’s 10th Senate District.  Election Day is 
November 3rd.  
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